
King County

Open House and Public Hearing
Tuesday, March 5, 2019
Open House 5:30 PM  |  Public Hearing 6:00 PM
City Council Chambers, City Hall
4800 South 188th St, SeaTac, WA 98188

Learn More! 
Find more information on the 
Shoreline Master Program at: 
http://www.seatacwa.gov/
shorelineupdate

city of SEATAC  |  department of ecology
shoreline master program periodic update

SMP Periodic Review Public Comment Period and Public Hearing

The City of SeaTac and Washington Dept. of Ecology are accepting comments on a 
periodic review of the City’s shoreline master program (SMP) under RCW 90.58.080(4). 
The City has prepared draft SMP amendments to keep the SMP current with changes 
in state law, changes in other City plans and regulations, and other changed local 
circumstances. 

Public comment will be accepted from February 19, 2019 to March 21, 2019 at 5 p.m. An 
open house and a joint local/state public hearing is set for March 5, 2019 at the SeaTac 
City Council Chambers at 4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188. The open house 
will begin at 5:30 p.m. and the public hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. Send comments 
to City staff member Jennifer Kester at 4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188 or 
via email at jkester@seatacwa.gov. Comments sent to the City will be forwarded to the 
Dept. of Ecology.  

Proposed amendments to the City shoreline master program are available for review at 
http://www.seatacwa.gov/shorelineupdate and the SeaTac Community and Economic 
Development Department at 4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188.

SeaTac’s SMP, a land use plan for local shoreline areas, applies to Angle Lake and 200 feet 
landward of the lakeshore.  SeaTac is updating its SMP to: 
•	 Address recent amendments to state laws and guidance 
•	 Make it easier to navigate for staff and the public 
•	 Ensure consistency with other City plans and regulations 

 This periodic update of the SMP will not: 
•	 Re-evaluate the ecological baseline of the shoreline
•	 Extensively assess no net loss criteria other than to ensure that proposed 			 
	 amendments do not result in degradation of the baseline condition


